
N O T I C E O F C A N C E L L A T I O N
BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

ADVISORY BOARD
_____________________________________________

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of
the Business Improvement District (BID) Advisory Board scheduled to be held at
8:30 a.m. on Thursday, January 1, 2015, at the Glendora City Hall Council
Chamber at 116 East Foothill Boulevard, Glendora, California, is hereby
cancelled due to the New Year’s Holiday.

The next meeting is a Special Meeting scheduled to be held at 8:30 a.m. on
January 8, 2015, at the Glendora City Hall Council Chamber, 116 East Foothill
Boulevard, Glendora.

Dated this 23rd day of DECEMBER, 2014.

__________________________
Cindy Holder
Administrative Assistant


